
Red Hook Library 
Closing for Renovations
Thanks for stopping by! We’re 
making major improvements to  
Red Hook Library and it will close 
for a comprehensive renovation 
starting March 17, 2023. The 
branch is expected to reopen  
in 2025.

View BPL’s locations map to see a  
complete list of neighborhood libraries  
you can visit in the meantime:  
bklynlibrary.org/locations

BPL’s Remote Resources
Did you know that many of the Library’s 
resources are available online? Here are just 
some of the things you can do from home:

• Check out an eBook or audiobook
• Browse dozens of newspapers and magazines
• Listen to BPL’s podcast, Borrowed
• Pick up a new language
• Learn a new software, business or  

creative skill

Resources for Adults
Programming, classes and materials  
for adults, including career help and  
outreach services:  
bklynlibrary.org/learn/adults

Resources for Teens
Get involved with BPL! Reading 
recommendations, homework help, 
internship opportunities and more:  
bklynlibrary.org/learn/teens

Resources for Kids
Books, programming and resources  
for children of all ages and their families: 
bklynlibrary.org/learn/kids
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For more information, visit 
bklynlib.org/newredhook


